
MONITEAU JUNIOR-SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
 

1810 West Sunbury Road, West Sunbury, PA  16061 Phone: (724) 637-2091 Fax: (724) 637-3878 
www.moniteau.org 

What starts here changes the world. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Students and Parents: 
 
​ The Butler Area Vocational Technical School will not be in session on the following dates but the 
Moniteau School District will be in session on: 
 

October 13, 2025, January 16, 2026, March 20, 2026, April 1, 2026, May 1, 2026, June 4, 2026  
June 5, 2026 

 

 
​ Students may ride the bus to school as they regularly do.  For the time that they would be at Vo-Tech 
(7:25am - 10:30am), the students will be placed in study halls.  Students do have the option to drive to school 
on these days (must have a Moniteau Parking Permit) or be dropped off at the school.  If your student chooses 
to drive or to be dropped off on these days, THEY MUST BE IN THE SCHOOL AND SIGNED INTO THE 
OFFICE NO LATER THAN 10:35 AM OR THEY WILL BE CONSIDERED LATE FOR THE DAY.   
 

 
 
​ On the following dates, the Butler Area Vocational Technical School will be in session, however the 
Moniteau School District will not be in session.  The district will provide transportation from the high school  
to Vo-Tech and then back to the high school on the following dates: 
 

 
August 21, 2025, August 22, 2025, November 10, 2025, March 13, 2026 and May 22, 2026 

 
 

If you are planning to drive to Vo-Tech on the above dates, the student must have a Moniteau Parking 
Pass and a Vo-Tech Parking Pass.  The Vo-Tech Parking Pass Application can be obtained at the Vo-Tech or 
at www.butlertec.us.  A copy must be kept on file in the High School Office. 

 
🌟  Just so you are all aware, students will need to be brought to the high school by 7:15am to catch the bus to 
Vo-Tech. The bus will leave promptly at 7:25 am.  The vo-tech bus will arrive back to the high school at 
10:30 am.  Students must be picked up at the high school at 10:30 am.  There is no bus transportation 
home on these days. Students will not be permitted to enter the building on these days. 
 
🌟  If your student is absent a day from Vo-Tech but decides to attend Moniteau that same day, they 
must sign in at the high school office upon their arrival to Moniteau, otherwise they will be considered 
absent for a full day. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact the high school office at 724-637-2091. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Kimberley McBryar 
Assistant Principal 

http://www.moniteau.k12.pa.us

